
PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT: 

CITY OF ARTESIA CLERKS OFFICE 

575-746-2122 

February 5, 2022 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

EARLY VOTING MACHINE CERTIFICATION 

 

City of Artesia Clerks Office would like to inform the public that the 
certification of the Early Voting Machine for the March 1, 2022, regular 
election will begin on Monday February 7 at 10:00 am at City Hall, 
located at 511 W. Texas Ave, Artesia, NM.  

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT THE CITY OF 
ARTESIA CLERKS OFFICE AT 575-746-2122.  ALL INTERESTED 
PARTIES ARE INVITED TO ATTEND.  


